
 
 
 

August 23, 2023 
 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 
 
RE: Withdrawing Advice No. 23-13, Schedule 52 and 56 Nonresidential Electric 

Vehicle Tariff Updates 
 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) hereby withdraws Advice No. 23-13, Schedule 
52 and 56 Nonresidential Electric Vehicle Tariff Updates that was filed on August 9, 2023. 
 
PGE will be refiling these tariffs with the final Transportation Electrification plan on August 
25, 2023. Given the close proximity in effective dates, PGE is requesting withdrawal of 
this advice filing in the interest of efficiency and reduction in workload. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Casey Manley at 
casey.manley@pgn.com  Please direct your communications related to this filing to the 
following email address: pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 
Robert Macfarlane 
Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street• Portland, OR 97204 
portlandgeneral .com 


